
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

12th July 2023 
 
RE. Staffing for September 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,   

I hope you are well. I am writing to update you on staffing changes for September 2023. At the end of this letter, you 
will also find the staffing overview for September with the name of your child’s teacher for the next academic year.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
At the end of this term, we sadly have to say goodbye to five of our staff. Miss Rainey (Y5) will be moving back to her 
hometown of Lincoln to be closer to her family. Miss Rainey has only been with us for a couple of years but has made 
a big impact at Prince Albert. She is a fantastic teacher, and we are really sad to be losing her. 
 
Miss James (Y1) is taking some time out to focus on her family. She has had a successful year working with the Year 
One pupils. The Year One team, and the pupils, will miss her very much. 
 
Mrs Pathan (Nursery) has recently returned from maternity leave. She has decided to take some time out to focus on 
being a mum and raising her children. The Nursery team will miss her and we wish her all the best.  
 
Mrs Bi (AHT) has also decided to take some time out to focus on her family. She has worked as an assistant head at 
Prince Albert for two years and much longer within the Trust. I am sure you will join me in wishing her well for the 
future.  
 
Mrs Power (Nursery) is going to spend the next year travelling the world. We are all very jealous! Mrs Power has 
worked in the Nursery at Prince Albert for the last twelve years. She has made a substantial difference to the lives of 
the children she has taught and their families. We are very sad to see her go but excited to hear all about her 
adventures. 

I am absolutely delighted to inform you that, after a rigorous recruitment process, Mrs Patel will be 
Head of School at Prince Albert Primary School from September. Mrs Patel has dedicated the whole of her 
teaching career to Prince Albert after starting here in 2005 as a teaching assistant.  
 
Over the past 17 years Mrs Patel’s passion for teaching and her dedication to the pupils and families at Prince 
Albert has been admirable. She leads with understanding and compassion.  
 
I have enjoyed watching Mrs Patel develop into a confident and effective leader, not only leading across the 
school but within the Trust. Mrs Patel has been an incredibly supportive deputy head and has the knowledge, 
experience and passion to lead Prince Albert successfully in the future. I am sure you will join me in 
congratulating her on her new position.  
 
Mrs Hazeldine will work alongside Mrs Patel as Deputy Headteacher. Mrs Hazeldine has had a successful year 
working as an associate deputy head. Together Mrs Patel and Mrs Hazeldine bring a wealth of experience and 
skills that will continue to drive school improvement at Prince Albert.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



  

 
I am sure you will join me in thanking Miss Rainey, Miss James, Mrs Pathan, Mrs Bi and Mrs Power for their service to 
the pupils and families of Prince Albert and wish them well in the future. 
 
We also, sadly, have to say goodbye to Miss Johnson who, earlier in the year, was successful at gaining a deputy 
headship within the Trust. We are very pleased that Miss Johnson will be staying within the Prince Albert community 
Trust. She will be moving across to our newest school Lakey Lane to support the current head of school in his drive 
for improvement. I am sure you will see Miss Johnson many more times in the future but for now we thank her for 
her work this year and wish her well. 
 
From September, we will also be welcoming new teachers to the school – Mrs Rooney and Mr Taylor will be joining 
us from Birchfield School. They are both experienced teachers and we are excited to be welcoming them to the 
Prince Albert family. We also have four new teachers joining us, Miss Wetton, Miss Gordon, Miss O’Neil and Miss 
Kendall. They have already been into school today and met the pupils. I am sure you will make them feel very 
welcome. 
 
In September, we will be holding ‘Meet the Teacher’ sessions for parents. You are invited into school to meet your 
child’s teachers and they will be going through some important school information with you. These sessions are 
timetabled below and will last approximately 30 minutes. 
 
Reception- 11th September 9:00 am  
Year 1 –      11th September 9:00 am 
Year 2 –      12th September 9:00 am 
Year 3 –      13th September 9:00 am 
Year 4 –      14th September 9:00 am 
Year 5 –      15th September 9:00 am 
Year 6 –      15th September 9:00 am  
 

If you have any questions about staffing, please see a member of the senior leadership team. 
 
On behalf of the Prince Albert Primary team, thank you for your continued support.  
 
Take good care,  
  
 

 

Miss Davies 
Headteacher  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 



  

Staffing list – 2023-2024 
 

Class 
moving up 

New 
Class 

Staff SLT point of 
contact 

     Nursery   
New NAH Mrs Aslam (MTW) /Mrs Hussain (TH F)  

Miss Turley 
 

New  ND Mrs Dayman  
New NZ Miss Anna 
New NF Mrs Fallon 
  Reception   

Miss Turley 
 

 RM Miss Matthews  
 RE Mrs Elmi  
 RG Miss Gordon                    
  Year One   

Miss Turley 
 

RT 1M Miss Mahmood               
RK 1T Miss Khatun        
RE 1K Miss Kendell  
  Year Two  

Mrs Wilford 
 

1L 2S Miss Shakespeare               
1M 2L Miss Latif         
1J 2W Miss Wetton  
  Year Three  

  Mrs Wilford 
 

2A 3T Mr Taylor 
2U 3U Mr Uphadey 
2S 3CJ Miss Ahmed (MT) & Mrs Jagpal (TH F)                
  Year Four  

Mr Rotimi/Mrs 
Hazeldine 

3V 4V Mr Vohra 
3LD 4A Mrs Ali (Tue/W/T/F) Mrs Price (M) 
3B 4DJ Mrs Dunkley (MTW) Mrs Jahangir 

(TH F) 
  Year Five  

Mr Rotimi/Mrs 
Hazeldine 

4B 5H Mrs Hamid 
4M 5S Miss Shaukhat 
4D 5O Miss O’Neill 
  Year Six   

Mrs Hazeldine  
 

5R 6R Mrs Rooney 
5L 6K Mrs Kausar 
5S 6M Mr Mazhar 
  Inclusion queries Mrs Syner 
  Pastoral/Attendance queries Mrs Evans 
 
 

 
 

 

Inclusion support staff 
Mrs Hughes 
Mrs Ali  
Mrs Green  
Mrs Khanum 
Mrs Carty  
Mr Bustami 
Mrs Begum 
 
Nurture Teacher 
Mrs Matthews  
 
Maternity Leave 
Mrs Tromans 
Mrs Azad 
 
 
 
 

Interventions 
Mrs Akhtar  
Miss Wilkinson  
Mrs Ahmed  
Miss Noreen 
Mrs Begum/Mrs Shazad (Weds) 
Mrs Hussain 
Miss Khatun 
 
 

Senior Leadership Team 
Mrs Patel (Headteacher) 
Mrs Hazeldine (Deputy Headteacher) 
Miss Turley (Assistant Headteacher) 
Mrs Wilford (Assistant Headteacher) 
Mr Rotimi (Associate Assistant 
Headteacher) 
Miss Evans (Pastoral lead) 
Mrs Syner (Inclusion lead) 
 
 
 
 
 

Sports Coach 
Mr Mohammed 
 
Sports Apprentice 
Miss Patel 
 
Play Workers 
Mrs Salam 
Mrs Farooq 
 
PE/Sports lead 
Mr Foster 
 
 
 
 

Pastoral  
Mrs Aqil  
Mr Bassra 
 
Site 
Mr Fletcher 
Mr Povey 
 
Office 
Mrs Karim 
Mrs Parveen 
Mrs Clarke-Jaggon 
 

Teaching Assistants 
Mrs Bi 
Mrs Shazad 
Mrs Begum 
Mrs Atkin 
Mrs Raj 
Mrs Nazir 
Mrs Symons 
Mrs Kauser 

Lunchtime Supervisor’s 
Mrs N Akhtar 
Mrs M Begum 
Mrs S .O Begum 
Mrs S.H Begum 
Mrs S.E Begum 
Mrs Bibi 
Mrs Khanom 
Mrs Khan 
Mrs Kousar 
Mrs Mahate                
Mrs Munawaree 
Mrs Mohmood           
Mrs Sadique 
Mrs A Bilal 
 
 
 


